Social Media/Instagram Caption – Preschool Open Doors January 2024

Need help with preschool tuition?  The Department of Human Services is expanding the Preschool Open Doors program and helping more families with the cost of preschool for the 2024-2025 school year.  Families that were not eligible in previous years may now qualify due to the increase in the gross income limits.  Apply today at patchhawaii.org.  #HawaiiDHS #HIDepartmentofHumanServices @patch_hawaii 
